YORKSHIRE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

7610 Old Centreville Road Manassas, VA 20111

703-361-3124 * Fax 703-361-6184 * http://yorkshirees.schools.pwcs.edu
Lyn Marsilio, Principal

April 18, 2022
Dear Yorkshire Families,
We hope everyone had a restful Spring Break and are ready to finish the year strong! 
Important Upcoming Dates
· April Kindergarten registration for the 2022-2023 school year 
· April 21 Color Run
· April 29 Author visit Wendy Wan-Long for grades K-2 
· May 2 Holiday No School
School Computers

Now that wintery weather is gone, we are asking that all students please bring their computer and chargers back to school. Grade K through 2, will not be taking the computers home anymore. Grades 3 through 5, it is up to the teacher’s discretion whenever there is an assignment to be completed at home.
Color Run

Our rescheduled Color Run is on Thursday, April 21 from 5:00-6:30. This is a free family event at Yorkshire. Wear comfortable clothes that you can run/walk in and don’t mind getting some color splashed on them. There will be music, games, and activity! Let’s hope the rain stays away this time! 
Author Visit

On April 4, we were very happy to have author Stacey McAnulty speak to our 3rd-5th grade students. She talked about her picture books, chapter books, and nonfiction books with a focus on science. She talked to students about the writing process and answered questions. All students in grades 3-5 got one of her books to keep. Make sure to ask your child about it! 

We are also excited to have Wendy Wan-Long come talk with our kindergarten- 2nd grade students on April 29. She will talk with the students about her picture book, the writing process, and answer questions. All students in kindergarten-2nd grade will get one of her books to keep!
Summer School

This year our students will attend summer school at the central-based program at Loch Lomond. Registration can be completed on ParentVUE and is open now! Please call the front office if you have not activated your ParentVUE account. 

Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten registration began on March 21, 2022! Families with children who turn 5 by September 30, 2022 can register for kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school year. This year registration is online through ParentVUE and requires an in-person appointment to finalize the registration process. We will host appointments daily between 10:00-2:00 p.m. If you need more information go to the PWCS website for kindergarten registration at https://www.pwcs.edu/kindergartenregistration or call our Registrar, Ms. Chamorro at 703-361-3124. 

We Are Looking for Substitute Teachers!

Yorkshire is looking for substitute teachers. Some benefits of working as a substitute:

· Flexible schedule

· Being a part of the Prince William County School (PWCS) family

· Participate in the supplemental retirement plan

· Work in a fun and rewarding environment

· Gain skills 

· Earn pay while giving back to the community

To apply, submit: 

1. A completed PWCS Substitute/Temporary Application; 

2. Professional Reference(s) from recent/current supervisor(s); and 

3. A copy of high school or college (if applicable) transcript(s).  

· Candidates that have completed 48+ college credits may accept both substitute teacher and substitute teacher assistant positions. 
· Candidates that have completed less than 48-credit hours will be able to accept substitute teacher assistant positions).
Pay rates and additional application information may be obtained from the PWCS website, www.pwcs.edu/Employment. Select “Substitute/Temporary” from the left tool bar. 

Please stay safe and well! 

Respectfully,
Ms. Marsilio, Ms. Moore, and Ms. Williams
Yorkshire Administrative Team
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